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CITY OF HANCOCK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The City of Hancock will hold a public hearing at 7:30 p.m., Wednesday, November 16, 
2011 at City Hall, 399 Quincy St., Hancock, Michigan.  The purpose of the hearing is to 
receive public input on the proposed submission of up to a $320,000 grant application to 
the Michigan State Housing Development Authority (MSHDA) for a rental rehab 
conversion grant for a building located at 116 Quincy St. for up to eight dwelling units. 
 
 
 
 
Glenn Anderson 
City Manager 

 

 

 

 

 
-The City of Hancock is an Equal Opportunity Provider & Employer- 

    

     



     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

  

     

     

     

     

 


